
  

 
 
 

TO:  City Councilors  
      
FROM: Joseph W. Peel, Mayor  
  
DATE:  May 4, 2015  
   
REF: Consideration – Re-appointment of City Council Representative to the 

Tourism Development Authority 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Tourism Development Authority consists of nine members; one County 
Commissioner; one City Councilor; two members from the hotel/motel industry 
recommended by the hotel/motel industry and appointed by the Commissioners; one 
City appointment made by the Commissioners on the recommendation of the City; 
three County appointments; and one appointment from the hotel/motel industry 
based on a joint recommendation of the City and County.    
 
Pasquotank County makes all appointments to the Authority. 
 
ANALYSIS: 
 
Councilwoman Jean Baker is the current City Council representative on the TDA and 
her term will expire on June 30, 2015.  Councilwoman Baker has expressed her 
willingness and desire to serve an additional term.  I recommend that the Council 
request that the Board of County Commissioners reappoint Councilwoman Baker. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
By motion, recommend to the Pasquotank County Board of Commissioners that 
Councilwoman Jean Baker be reappointed as the City Council representative on the 
Tourism Development Authority for a two-year term expiring on June 30, 2017. 
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